
Klankbord 

This free international Newsletter for Ancient and Medieval Music appeared 

between 2006 and 2019.  

24 Klankbord issues were published online.  

After the decease of my good colleague and co-editor  

Dr Ulrike Hascher-Burger  

I decided not to continue the series. 

  However, all published issues can be consulted on this website 

by visiting the webpage Bibliography.  


